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From: Credible Behavioral Health Software <marketing@credibleinc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2018 3:01 PM
To: Credible Documentation
Subject: Credible Update: Pennsylvania ORP Requirements

DEAR CREDIBLE, 

With the January 1, 2018 Pennsylvania Medicaid requirements to include Ordering, Referring, 
and Prescribing information (ORP), Credible functionality was expanded to allow the reporting of 
ORP data from a client's episode to each claim. Recently, Credible has expanded the ORP 
offering to enable Partners to report ORP data from a client's episode to each claim. 

Join Credible Subject Matter experts on Thursday, November 29 at 2:00PM EST, as we 
explore configuration and workflow of sending ORP data in your claims. 

Click here to register. 
  

We thank you for your continued Partnership,  
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